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The American Field Service (AFS) to the Swiss Ambassador in Washington, 
Alfred Zehnder1

	 Washington, D. C., 13 December 1965
 
I take pleasure in enclosing a copy of the American Field Service Roster of Stu-

dents,2 which includes the names of the young students from your country who 
have come to spend a year with us, and the names and addresses of the families 
with whom they are now living. I am enclosing an extra copy for your Education-
al or Cultural Officer.

We consider ourselves most fortunate to have these young representatives of 
your country with us and we are looking forward to having young students from 
the United States go to live with families in your country. We feel sure that this 
program is making a great contribution towards mutual understanding between 
the peoples of our two countries, and we hope see it develop increasingly in the 
years ahead.3

I am also enclosing an article from the Christian Science Monitor concerning our 
program and maps which show the extent of our efforts in countries all over the 
world. If there is any further information which you desire about the American 
Field Service,4 please do not hesitate to call upon me.

 
 
 
 

1	 Letter: CH-BAR#E2200.36-09#1976/154#519* (K.30.21.1). Written by Robert H.  Thayer, dodis.ch/
P58530, Director of Gouvernmental Relations of the American Field Service.
2	 For the complete document see the facsimile dodis.ch/54464.
3	 For numbers cf. dodis.ch/54514.
4	 Cf. doc.  4, dodis.ch/54439; doc.  5, dodis.ch/54446; doc.  11, dodis.ch/54452 and doc.  14, do‑ 
dis.ch/54455.
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